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July 1, 2016
At its April Board meeting the MACTE Board of Directors passed a motion to approve the creation of an Elementary II Stand-Alone Credential with a six-month comment timeline for all affiliations to give feedback.

The MACTE Board reviewed all documentation submitted through letters and evidence supporting the approval.  This action will be open for comment until November 1, 2016 and final action will take place at the December 2016 Board meeting when the final initiation will take place.  

The next four months will be open to researching hours and requirements.
All comments should be directed to info@macte.org with EL II in the subject line.

Please do not hesitate to contact MACTE if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
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